
 

My New Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

When I return to school in January, my new class teachers will be:  

 

Mrs Seymour (TA Weds) Miss Porter (Class Teacher) Miss Hillier (TA M/Tu/Th/F) 

 

 

Hazel 

Class 



When I come back to school in January, my classroom will look exactly the same.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My new teacher will be Miss Porter 

 

Miss Porter says “I can’t wait to be your new class teacher in January, when I will see you 

every day! My fun facts are;  

“My favourite animal is a dolphin” 

“In my spare time I like to go shopping, especially spending a lot of time in ‘The Range’!” 

 

 

 

 

 



The other adults in my class will be Miss Hillier and Mrs Seymour 

    

Miss Hillier will be in Hazel Class M/Tu/Th/F and Mrs Seymour will be in Hazel Class on 

Wednesdays   

 

Mrs Seymour says “My favourite animal is a dog” 

“In my spare time I like to go on lots of runs and keep fit” 

 

Miss Hillier says “My favourite animal is a meerkat” 

“I like to be outside walking in the fresh air” 

 

 

When I arrive at school, I will still come through the outside door. 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

I will still put my bookbag in one of the group trays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will still put my water bottle in the box. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will still hang my coat on my peg.                   

 

If I need the toilet, I will still ask the adult.  

      

 

 

 

 



Sometimes I will use the book corner. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will have lots of fun learning in Hazel class with my new teachers! 

 

 

 

 

 


